GIMIA

June 28, 2024

Re: CMA Price Increase

CMA Dishmachines would like to thank you for being a valued partner. We at CMA continue
to look for ways to improve our products, reduce costs and to service our customers better.

However, due to additional rising costs for materials, components and wages, CMA has
found it necessary to increase dish machines, parts and accessories prices by (2) two
percent. All price increases will be effective October 1, 2024.

We are letting you know in advance to prepare for the necessary actions required of you. A
new price list will be available soon.

CMA is appreciative of the opportunity to participate in doing business together and want to
express our gratitude to you.

Sincerely,

Chris Arnette
President
CMA Dishmachines, LLC

12700 Knott Street, Garden Grove, California 92841
Phone: (800) 854-6417
www.cmadishmachines.com




